
PUBLIC NOTICE 

REQUEST FOR PUBLIC COMMENT ON THE ECONOMIC IMPACT OF PROPOSED RULES 

 

Introduction and Purpose 

This is a request for comments on the economic impact of draft proposed rules, JUS 11, relating to 

awards for victims of crime. This request is made by the Department of Justice under s. 227.137, Stats., to 

solicit information and advice from individuals, businesses, associations representing businesses, and 

local government units who may be affected by the proposed rules for use in analyzing and determining 

the economic impact that the rules would have on businesses, individuals, public utility rate payers, local 
government units, and the state’s economy as a whole. 

Statement of Scope and Text of Proposed Rule 

The Statement of Scope and a draft of the proposed rules are available here:  

https://www.doj.state.wi.us/ocvs/compensation/crime-victim-compensation-program-compensation-your-
financial-losses 

Submitting Comments 

Comments on the economic impact of the draft proposed rules should be submitted to Assistant Attorney 
General Jody J. Schmelzer at schmelzerjj@doj.state.wi.us or mailed to: 

Jody J. Schmelzer 
Assistant Attorney General 
P.O. Box 7857 
Madison, WI 53707-7857 
 
Commenting Period 
 
Comments are accepted through April 30, 2019. 
 

Confidentiality 

 
Comments on the draft proposed rules are voluntary. Your name and comment, or a summary thereof, 
may be made available to the public. 
 

Contact Information 

 
Jody J. Schmelzer 
Assistant Attorney General 
P.O. Box 7857 
Madison, WI 53707-7857 
schmelzerjj@doj.state.wi.us 
608-266-3094 
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